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Hanoverian connection was a major and highly controversial factor in British high
politics and popular political debate. This volume was the first systematically to
explore the subject by a team of experts drawn from the UK, US and Germany. They
integrate the burgeoning specialist literature on aspects of the Personal Union
into the broader history of eighteenth- and early nineteenth-century Britain.
Never before had the impact of the Hanoverian connection on British politics,
monarchy and the public sphere, been so thoroughly investigated.
Hammarskjöld Roger Lipsey 2013-03-18 Drawing from little explored archives and
personal correspondence, chronicles the life of the second secretary general of
the United Nations who was killed in 1961 while en route to ceasefire negotiations
in the Congo.
Celan Studies Peter Szondi 2003 Peter Szondi's Celan Studies marked the beginning
of critical work on Paul Celan, the most important German poet of the second half
of the twentieth century. The book's three studies each concentrate on a different
Celan poem. "The Poetry of Constancy: Paul Celan's Translation of Shakespeare's
Sonnet 105" investigates a historical turn from a poetry that claims to present
its object to a poetry that only promises to do so. "Reading 'Engführung'" follows
the movement of poetic language into territory undisclosed to epistemic reason.
"Eden" addresses "Du liegst," a poem on the murder of Rosa Luxemburg and Karl
Liebknecht; Szondi actually was with Celan when the poem was written. It analyzes
the relation between the historical facts to which a poem refers and its
composition. The book contains, as appendixes, Szondi's notes for three more
projected studies of Celan poems, left unwritten at the time of his death in 1971.
Mossy Trotter Elizabeth Taylor 2015-04-02 'It's always a treat to read Elizabeth
Taylor. Mossy Trotter is a real gem. A delightfully mischievous boy living in
those long-ago halcyon days when children played out all day, roaming commons,
scavenging on rubbish tips and stamping in newly-laid tar' JACQUELINE WILSON 'We that is, Herbert and I - want you, Mossy, to be our page-boy,' Miss Silkin said,
staring hard at Mossy again, as if she were trying to imagine him dressed up, and
with his hair combed. Mossy went very red, and nearly choked on a piece of cake,
and Selwyn laughed, and went on laughing, as if he had just heard the funniest
joke of all his life. They both knew what being a page-boy meant. One of the boys
at school - one of the very youngest ones - had had to be one, wearing velvet
trousers and a frilled blouse.' When Mossy moves to the country, life is full of
delights - trees to climb, woods to explore and, best of all, the marvellous dump
to rummage through. But every now and then his happiness is disturbed - chiefly by
his mother's meddling friend, Miss Silkin. And a dreaded event casts a shadow over
even the sunniest of days - being a page-boy at her wedding. In her only
children's book, Elizabeth Taylor perfectly captures the temptations, confusion
and terrors of a mischievous boy, and just how illogical, frustrating and
inconsistent adults are!
Atlas of Unknowns Tania James 2009-04-21 An utterly irresistible first novel: The
story of two sisters, the yearning to disappear into another country, and the
powerful desire to return to the known world. Linno is a gifted artist, despite a
childhood accident that has left her badly maimed, and Anju is one of Kerala’s
most promising students. Both girls dream of coming to the United States, but it
is Anju who wins a scholarship to a prestigious school in New York. She seizes it,
even though it means lying and betraying her sister. When her lie is discovered,
Anju disappears. Back in Kerala, Linno is undergoing a transformation of her own.
But when she learns of Anju’s disappearance, Linno strikes out farther still, with
a scheme to procure a visa so that she can come to America to look for her sister
and save them both.
Atlas of Cities Paul Knox 2014-08-24 Examines different cities from all over the
world and looks at their physical, economic, social, and political structure, as
well as their relationships to each other and where future urbanization might be
headed.
Leaders Who Changed History DK 2019-03-07 Explore the lives and achievements of
more than 85 of the world's most inspirational and influential leaders with this
innovative, and boldly graphic biography-led book. Comprehensive in its scope and
depth, and fully illustrated, Leaders profiles leaders from all walks of life kings, queens, and political leaders; military leaders; religious icons,
revolutionaries, and business leaders. Combining accessible text with speciallycommissioned illustrated portraits in a range of bold artwork styles, photographs,
and infographics, these entries showcase each individual in a fresh, visual way.
Covering political masterminds and military geniuses such as Alexander the Great
or Genghis Khan, great kings, queens, and rulers like Elizabeth I or Cleopatra,
icons of religion and rebellion from Muhammad to Mohandas Gandhi to Emmeline
Pankhurst, and inspirational captains of industry, Leaders explores and explains
the groundbreaking contributions made by these men and women and their legacies.
Bibliografia nazionale italiana 2011
Elizabeth I Simon Adams 2008 Discusses the life of Queen Elizabeth I, from her
birth to Henry VIII and Anne Boleyn in 1533, her imprisonment by her half-sister,
through her reign as one of England's more respected monarchs, to her death in
1603. Reprint.
Wheelmen Reed Albergotti 2013-10-15 The first in-depth look at Lance Armstrong's
doping scandal, the phenomenal business success built on the back of fraud, and
the greatest conspiracy in the history of sports Lance Armstrong won a recordsmashing seven Tours de France after staring down cancer, and in the process
became an international symbol of resilience and courage. In a sport constantly
dogged by blood-doping scandals, he seemed above the fray. Then, in January 2013,
the legend imploded. He admitted doping during the Tours and, in an interview with
Oprah, described his "mythic, perfect story" as "one big lie." But his admission
raised more questions than it answered—because he didn’t say who had helped him
dope or how he skillfully avoided getting caught. The Wall Street Journal
reporters Reed Albergotti and Vanessa O'Connell broke the news at every turn. In
Wheelmen they reveal the broader story of how Armstrong and his supporters used
money, power, and cutting-edge science to conquer the world’s most difficult race.
Wheelmen introduces U.S. Postal Service Team owner Thom Weisel, who in a brazen
power play ousted USA Cycling's top leadership and gained control of the sport in
the United States, ensuring Armstrong’s dominance. Meanwhile, sponsors fought over
contracts with Armstrong as the entire sport of cycling began to benefit from the
"Lance effect." What had been a quirky, working-class hobby became the pastime of
the Masters of the Universe set. Wheelmen offers a riveting look at what happens
when enigmatic genius breaks loose from the strictures of morality. It reveals the
competitiveness and ingenuity that sparked blood-doping as an accepted practice,
and shows how the Americans methodically constructed an international operation of
spies and revolutionary technology to reach the top. It went on to become a New
York Times Bestseller, a Wall Street Journal Business Bestseller, and win numerous
awards, including a Gold Medal for the Axiom Business Book Awards. At last
exposing the truth about Armstrong and American cycling, Wheelmen paints a living
portrait of what is, without question, the greatest conspiracy in the history of
sports.
Road to Valor Aili McConnon 2012-06-12 The inspiring, against-the-odds story of
Gino Bartali, the cyclist who made the greatest comeback in Tour de France history
and secretly aided the Italian resistance during World War II Gino Bartali is best
known as an Italian cycling legend who not only won the Tour de France twice but
also holds the record for the longest time span between victories. In Road to
Valor, Aili and Andres McConnon chronicle Bartali’s journey, from an impoverished
childhood in rural Tuscany to his first triumph at the 1938 Tour de France. As
World War II ravaged Europe, Bartali undertook dangerous activities to help those
being targeted in Italy, including sheltering a family of Jews and smuggling
counterfeit identity documents in the frame of his bicycle. After the grueling
wartime years, the chain-smoking, Chianti-loving, 34-year-old underdog came back

The Heart of Pinocchio Collodi Nipote 2016-07-18 The Heart of Pinocchio by Collodi
Nipote. New adventures of the celebrated little puppet. Dear Boys and Girls, -Let
us hope that none of you has been so unfortunate as to have missed the pleasure of
watching sometime or other a puppet show. Probably Punch and Judy is the one you
know best, but there are many others with jolly little fellows who dance in and
out of all sorts of adventures. So you can imagine Pinocchio, the hero of this
book, as one of those lively puppets. And, in case you have never read the earlier
book about him, you will want to know something of what happened to him before you
meet him in these pages. One day a poor carpenter, called Master Cherry, began to
cut up a piece of wood to make a table-leg of it when, to his utmost amazement,
the piece of wood cried out, "Do not strike me so hard!" The frightened carpenter
stopped for a moment, and when he began again and struck the wood a blow with his
ax the voice cried out once more, "Oh, oh! you have hurt me so!" The carpenter was
now so terrified that he was only too glad to turn the piece of wood over to a
neighbor, Papa Geppetto, who cut it up into the shape of a boy puppet, painted it,
and named it Pinocchio-which means "a piece of pinewood." As soon as he had
finished making him, Pinocchio grabbed the old man's wig off his head and started
in to play tricks. Papa Geppetto then taught the puppet to walk, and when naughty
Pinocchio discovered he could use his legs, he ran away. Then began all kinds of
adventures, and Pinocchio was sometimes naughty and selfish, and sometimes kind
and considerate, but always funny and jolly. In this new book Pinocchio's heart
has grown through love and consideration for others, so that he becomes a real boy
and takes part in the war to help his beautiful country, Italy.
The Mayan Prophecies Adrian Gilbert 1996 The present world will end on 22nd
December 2012, so prophesized the Maya 5000 years ago in their inscriptions deep
within the Central American rainforests. Who were the Maya? Where did they come
from and why did they suddenly disappear? Will we suffer floods, volcanic
eruptions and choas in 2012?
Aztec and Maya Myths Karl Taube 1993 The myths of the Aztec and Maya derive from a
shared Mesoamerican cultural tradition. This is very much a living tradition, and
many of the motifs and gods mentioned in early sources are still evoked in the
lore of contemporary Mexico and Guatemala. Professor Taube discusses the different
sources for Aztec and Maya myths. The Aztec empire began less than 200 years
before the Spanish conquest, and our knowledge of their mythology derives
primarily from native colonial documents and manuscripts commissioned by the
Spanish. The Maya mythology is far older, and our knowledge of it comes mainly
from native manuscripts of the Classic period, over 600 years before the Spanish
conquest. Drawing on these sources as well as nineteenth- and twentieth-century
excavations and research, including the interpretation of the codices and the
decipherment of Maya hieroglyphic writing, the author discusses, among other
things, the Popol Vuh myths of the Maya, the flood myth of Northern Yucatan, and
the Aztec creation myths.
All-American Ads of the 60s TASCHEN 2021-06 As America transitioned from the
Eisenhower years to a decade of extremes, the '60s couldn't help but exude
optimism and promise as America continued to display an unbridled economic future.
The advertisements of this era expressed these go-go years, when rock and roll
reigned supreme and man reached the moon. Just around the corner societal changes
would spark a revolution.
The Devil's Queen Jeanne Kalogridis 2009-07-21 From Jeanne Kalogridis, the
bestselling author of I, Mona Lisa and The Borgia Bride, comes a new novel that
tells the passionate story of a queen who loved not wisely . . . but all too well.
Confidante of Nostradamus, scheming mother-in-law to Mary, Queen of Scots, and
architect of the bloody St. Bartholomew's Day Massacre, Catherine de Medici is one
of the most maligned monarchs in history. In her latest historical fiction, Jeanne
Kalogridis tells Catherine's story—that of a tender young girl, destined to be a
pawn in Machiavellian games. Born into one of Florence's most powerful families,
Catherine was soon left a fabulously rich heiress by the early deaths of her
parents. Violent conflict rent the city state and she found herself imprisoned and
threatened by her family's enemies before finally being released and married off
to the handsome Prince Henry of France. Overshadowed by her husband's mistress,
the gorgeous, conniving Diane de Poitiers, and unable to bear children, Catherine
resorted to the dark arts of sorcery to win Henry's love and enhance her
fertility—for which she would pay a price. Against the lavish and decadent
backdrop of the French court, and Catherine's blood-soaked visions of the future,
Kalogridis reveals the great love and desire Catherine bore for her husband,
Henry, and her stark determination to keep her sons on the throne.
Consumption Tax Trends 2001 VAT/GST, Excise and Environmental Taxes OECD
2001-12-13 This publication provides information about VAT/GST, excise and
environmental taxes in OECD Member countries.
The Warren Buffett Philosophy of Investment: How a Combination of Value Investing
and Smart Acquisitions Drives Extraordinary Success Elena Chirkova 2015-04-10
Revealed! The secret behind Warren Buffett’s 20% return rate over 60 YEARS The
Warren Buffett Philosophy of Investment reveals—for the first time—how the world’s
#1 investor combines his trademark value investing with a unique approach to
mergers and acquisitions. The huge interest in Warren Buffett stems from the
challenge to understand his history of earning more than 20% on capital annually
during the last 60 years. Modern financial theory does not allow for this degree
of success, nor has anyone else been able to replicate it. The book argues that
Buffett's secret can be explained only if one looks beyond the theory of
investing. The author sees the major drivers of his success as the transformation
of Mr. Buffett's name into a super-brand of mergers and acquisitions, as well as
his hands-off policy with respect to the acquired companies. As a result, Buffett
enjoys numerous opportunities to buy first-class companies at moderate prices and
keeps the existing good managers responsible for further value creation. Elena
Chirkova is a professor of finance in the Higher School for Economics in Moscow
and was previously Head of Corporate finance for Deloitte’s office in Russia.
Immunobiology for Surgeons J. Wesley Alexander 1970
Coppi's Angel Ugo Riccarelli 2007
With Love & Irony Yutang Lin 2001
Goody Hall Natalie Babbitt 2010-10-12 An out-of-work actor, Hercules Feltwright,
stumbles into a job tutoring Willet Goody, the only child of a widow living in a
large, lonely house. Willet quickly involves his tutor in the search to discover
the truth about his father. The mystery unfolds with the discovery of hidden
treasure, a gypsy séance, and the frightening exploration of the tomb of Midas
Goody.
Beijing Doll Chun Sue 2004-08-03 Banned in China for its candid exploration of a
young girl's sexual awakening yet widely acclaimed as being "the first novel of
'tough youth' in China" (Beijing Today), Beijing Doll cuts a daring path through
China's rock-and-roll subculture. This cutting edge novel -- drawn from the
diaries the author kept throughout her teenage years -- takes readers to the
streets of Beijing where a disaffected generation spurns tradition for lives of
self expression, passion, and rock-and-roll. Chun Sue's explicit sensuality,
unflinching attitude towards sex, and raw, lyrical style break new ground in
contemporary Chinese literature.
Pantani Was A God Marco Pastonesi 2019-02-14
In salita controvento Ivan Basso 2011
The Hanoverian Dimension in British History, 1714–1837 Brendan Simms 2007-02-08
For more than 120 years (1714–1837) Great Britain was linked to the German
Electorate, later Kingdom, of Hanover through Personal Union. This made Britain a
continental European state in many respects, and diluted her sense of insular
apartness. The geopolitical focus of Britain was now as much on Germany, on the
Elbe and the Weser as it was on the Channel or overseas. At the same time, the
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to win the 1948 Tour de France, an exhilarating performance that helped unite his
fractured homeland. Based on nearly ten years of research, Road to Valor is the
first book ever written about Bartali in English and the only book written in any
language to explore the full scope of Bartali’s wartime work. An epic tale of
courage, resilience, and redemption, it is the untold story of one of the greatest
athletes of the twentieth century.
Eumeswil Ernst Jünger 2015 "Ernst Jünger's Eumeswil is a post-apocalyptic novel
that combines elements of dystopian science fiction with a sustained philosophical
reflection on the predicament of the individual in the face of the intrusive
powers of the state and technology. Set in an undated future, the novel follows
the reflections of Martin Venator, a historian living in the city-state of
Eumeswil, ruled by a dictator known as the Condor. Venator regards himself as an
"anarch," a figure who quietly accommodates himself to life within a dictatorship
while simultaneously pursuing a life of inward resistance. As an anarch, Venator
is a figure without loyalty to anyone but himself, yet at the same time he must
also take careful measures to maintain the security of his current situation and
to provide a means for escape in the event the government is overthrown"-Civil Engineering for Disaster Risk Reduction Sreevalsa Kolathayar 2021-11-22 The
book is a comprehensive volume on multi-hazards and their management for a
sustainable built environment. It focuses on the role of civil engineering in
building disaster resilient society. This book brings together all diverse
disciplines of civil engineering and related areas (for example, geotechnical
engineering, water resources engineering, structural engineering, transportation
engineering, environmental engineering, construction management, GIS, and remote
sensing) towards a common goal of disaster resilience through an interdisciplinary
approach. It contains methods and case studies focusing on civil engineering
solutions to reduce the disaster risk. The book contents are aligned in line with
the priorities set by UN-Sendai Framework for Disaster Risk Reduction and UN-SDGs
to promote a global culture of risk-awareness and disaster reduction. The book
will be a useful comprehensive reference for disaster risk reduction beneficial
for engineering students, teaching faculty, researchers, industry professionals
and policymakers.
De Ludo Globi Nicholas De Cusa 1986
The Cathedral of Fear Irene Adler 2015-09-01 Irene's family has moved to Evreux,
Normandy. Soon after arriving at her new home, she is approached by a mysterious
woman who mutters some strange words about Irene's mother being in danger, before
vanishing into thin air. It's just the first in a series of unsettling events that
Irene, Sherlock, and Lupin must decipher. The three sleuths questions will lead
them to a secret crypt far beneath the streets of Paris and to an ancient relic
that it is rumored to be worth a fortune. But how far will someone go to obtain
the priceless treasure? Secrets and twists await the young detectives at every
turn as they solve the case of The Cathedral of Fear.
International Adoption in North American Literature and Culture Mark Shackleton
2017-09-06 This book is about transnational and transracial adoption in North
American culture. It asks: to what extent does the process of international
adoption reflect imperious inequalities around the world; or can international
adoption and the personal experiences of international adoptees today be seen more
positively as what has been called the richness of “adoptive being”? The areas
covered include Native North American adoption policies and the responses of
Native North American writers themselves to these policies of assimilation. This
might be termed “adoption from within.” “Adoption from without” (transnational
adoption) is primarily dealt with in articles discussing Chinese and Korean
adoptions in the US. The third section concerns such issues as the multiple forms
that adoption can take, notions of adoption and identity, adoption and the family,
and the problems of adoption.
Transcultural Identities in Contemporary Literature Irene Gilsenan Nordin
2013-10-01 In recent decades, globalization has led to increased mobility and
interconnectedness. For a growing number of people, contemporary life entails new
local and transnational interdependencies which transform individual and
collective allegiances. Contemporary literature often reflects these changes
through its exploration of migrant experiences and transcultural identities.
Calling into question traditional definitions of culture, many recent works of
poetry and prose fiction go beyond the spatial boundaries of a given state,
emphasizing instead the mixing and collision of languages, cultures, and
identities. In doing so, they also challenge recent and contemporary discourses
about cultural identities, fostering a more nuanced understanding of the
complexities of identity-formation processes in diverse transcultural frameworks.
This volume analyses how traditional understandings of culture, as well as
literary representations of identity constructs, can be reconceptualized from a
transcultural perspective. In four thematic sections focusing on migration,
cosmopolitanism, multiculturalism, and literary translingualism, the twelve essays
included in this volume explore various facets of transculturality in contemporary
poetry and fiction from around the world. Contributors: Malin Lidström Brock,
Katherina Dodou, Pilar Cuder–Domínguez, Stefan Helgesson, Christoph Houswitschka,
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Carly McLaughlin, Kristin Rebien, J.B. Rollins, Karen L. Ryan, Eric Sellin, Mats
Tegmark, Carmen Zamorano Llena. Irene Gilsenan Nordin is Professor of English
Literature at Dalarna University, Sweden. She is founder and director of DUCIS
(Dalarna University Centre for Irish Studies) and leads Dalarna University’s
Transcultural Identities research group. Julie Hansen is Research Fellow at the
Uppsala Centre for Russian and Eurasian Studies and teaches Russian literature in
the Department of Modern Languages at Uppsala University, Sweden. Carmen Zamorano
Llena is Associate Professor of English Literature at Dalarna University, Sweden,
and member of Dalarna University’s Transcultural Identities research group.
Don Vito Massimo Ciancimino 2013-11-05 This is the true story of Vito Ciancimino-Don Vito da Corleone, the "Mayor of the Corleones"--who spent forty years in the
grip of death, mafia, politics, business deals and the secret service. Don Vito
recounts years of clandestine and previously censored contacts between politicians
and the mafia--between the Italian State and the Cosa Nostra. The key witness is
Massimo, the penultimate and hitherto closest of Don Vito's five children, who has
given his personal testament for the first time. His account rewrites some of the
most important events of Italy's recent history. If Roberto Saviano's Gomorra
revealed the workings of the mafia system from street level, Francesco La Licata
and Massimo Ciancimino's Don Vito tells us about the people who held the reins of
power. In the words of Attilio Bolzoni of Republica: "This is the portrait of a
man who was a key player from post war Italy to our days in one of the most
daunting of Italian affairs, a figure who inspired fear, a devil. He was friend
with mafia bosses and great politicians, of killers and respectable gentlemen.
Vito Ciancimino was the incarnation of power itself, maybe the most hated and
feared, the most suspected and worshipped, man of Palermo and of the whole
Sicilian society."
 יידיש־ענגליש ווערטערבוך, מאדערן ענגליש־יידישUriel Weinreich 1977 Provides the
advanced student of Yiddish with a reference to modern cultivated usage
Friends Forever Titania Woods 2008-01-01 Twink can't wait to get back for her
Autumn Term at Glitterwings Academy. She loves the lessons - especially the
lessons where they learn how to look after other creatures. One day Twink hears a
cry for help and discovers that it is a baby wasp. She wants to help it, but is
told that wasps and fairies have been enemies for centuries and that she must
leave it to its fate. What will Twink do? Fairy School is a lovingly created
series by acclaimed author Lee Weatherly, writing as Titania Woods. Readers of the
series can be assured of accomplished narrative, as well as stylish and exciting
illustration.
In the Beginning Catherine Dunne 1997 Rose Holden must put her life back together
when her husband walks out on her and their three children without any warning
Prolegomena to Any Future Metaphysics Immanuel Kant 1902
Milan Architecture Guide. 1945-2015 F. Andreola 2015
The Mystery of the Scarlet Rose Irene Adler 2015-03-01 Sherlock Holmes, Arsene
Lupin, and Irene Adler meet up in London only to find a strange chess problem in
the Times signed by "The Black Friar." It's written in an unknown code which
Sherlock is eager to solve. The next day, the city is rocked by the news of a rich
merchant found murdered. On the merchant's desk was scarlet rose: the same flower
used as the calling card for a brazen criminal group that haunted the streets of
London twenty years ago. Could the Scarlet Rose Gang be back? Find out in this
ebook from the Sherlock, Lupin and Me series.
Maya Cosmogenesis 2012 John Major Jenkins 1998-08-01 While researching the 2012
end-date of the Maya Calendar, John Major Jenkins decoded the Maya's galactic
cosmology. The Maya discovered that the periodic alignment of the Sun with the
center of the Milky Way galaxy is the formative influence on human evolution.
These alignments also define a series of World Ages. The fourth age ends on
December 21, 2012, when an epoch chapter in human history will come to an end.
Maya Cosmogenisis 2012 reveals the Maya's insight into the cyclic nature of time,
and prepares us for our own cosmogenesis--the birth of a new world.
Keeper of the Mountains Bernadette McDonald 2012-10-15 Beginning in 1946,
Elizabeth Hawley worked for Fortune magazine as a researcher. Shortly thereafter,
she left both her job and the United States itself to travel the world, and thus
began her lifelong attraction to the exotic and remote sovereign state of Nepal.
In the years that followed, she began reporting on the political and cultural
events taking place in her adopted homeland for the likes of Reuters and Time
Inc., letting the world in on the strange community of mountaineers, pilgrims and
politicians who were descending on Kathmandu, whether in search of adventure,
enlightenment or prestige. Despite the fact that Elizabeth Hawley has never
climbed a mountain or visited the hallowed grounds of Everest base camp, she has
become the most important record keeper and inspirational authority figure
regarding the expeditions, stories, feats, scandals and disasters in the Nepal
Himalaya. Now 90 years of age, she has commanded the respect of such legendary
personalities as Edmund Hillary, Reinhold Messner, Chris Bonington, Tomaž Humar
and Ed Viesturs. With production under way on a film examining her life and
legacy, it is likely that Hawley will continue to hold a special place in the
hearts and minds of all visitors looking to experience the legend and grandeur of
the world’s most celebrated mountain landscape.
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